
From: Penny Gallagher
To: Highly Productive Soils
Cc: Nicola Rykers; Yves Denicourt
Subject: Synlait Milk Ltd - Submission on NPS For Highly Productive Land
Date: Friday, 11 October 2019 9:28:41 AM
Attachments: Synlait Milk Ltd - Submission on NPS For Highly Productive Land.pdf

Hello,
 
Please find attached a submission from Synlait Milk Limited on the NPS for Highly Productive
Land.
 
We apologise that this is slightly late.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit.
 
Please keep us up to date with the progress of this plan change – our address for service is:

 
Many thanks,
Penny Gallagher
 
 

From: Penny Gallagher 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 October 2019 1:22 p.m.
To: 'soils@mpi.govt.nz' <soils@mpi.govt.nz>
Cc: Yves Denicourt  'Nicola Rykers' 
Subject: Synlait Milk Ltd - Submission on NPS For Highly Productive Land
 
Hello,
 
Synlait Milk Ltd wishes to submit on the NPS for Highly Productive Land.
 
The submission has been finalised, however due to staff being on leave, it is not able to be
‘signed off’ formally until later this week.
 
For this reason, the submission will not likely be lodged by 5pm on 10 October.
 
We trust that MPI / MFE are open to receiving a late submission from us.
 
Please let me know if there are any issues with this.
 
Regards,
Penny
 
 
 




